
22/2/83
 

Dear Dr. Davies: 

Your telegram and letter of 
21/1/83 arrived promptly. I am most greatful 
and very flattered. Unfortunately, I have 
no plans to be in europe during visible future. 
It is not possible for me to appear in person; 
however much I would like to. 

Presumably the ceremony will be in London. 
Accordingly, I have written to Martin Rees, 
asking him to stand in for me and say a few 
words of appreciation on my behalf. I have 
asked him to contact you directly for a 
mutually convenient date. Trusting you will 
hear from him in due course, I am 

Since~ely yours, 

G~~ 
0Grote Reber 
~ ~eneral Delivery 

Bothwell, Tasmania 
Australia 7411 

P.S. enclosed is a blurb of mine. 
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